## Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter



#### November 2014

#### Important Bunny Bunch News!

- October was a fun month for the kids at Bunny Bunch! The visit from the local firefighters was a huge success! The children had a great time learning all about fire safety. The firefighters showed off all the equipment on their truck, plus put on their protective gear to show the children what they look like while putting out fires!
- A huge THANK YOU to all of the families who brought in treats and took part in our Halloween Party! The children had such a fantastic time and looked adorable in their costumes!
- Our annual Thanksgiving Feast will be Thursday, November 13th from 11am-12pm. Please RSVP if you have not yet. Everyone is welcome. Thank you!
- The daycare will be closed on Thursday November 27<sup>th</sup> and Friday November 28<sup>th</sup>. We hope you have a fantastic Thanksgiving!
- Buffalo Bills/Sabres days will be November 7<sup>th</sup> and November 21<sup>st</sup>. Both Children and staff are encouraged to wear Bills or Sabres gear to show their spirit!
- With the cold weather we are asking that your child has a sweater or jacket if we go outside. Thank you!
- Movin and Groovin will be held November 5<sup>th</sup> and November 19<sup>th</sup>! Gymnastics will be held every Thursday except for Thanksgiving!
- Scholastic due on Monday November 3<sup>rd</sup>!
- Just a friendly reminder to use the check in/out computer each day. If you need help please let Miss Sierra or your child's teacher know. Thank you!

#### Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month Miss.

Amy our Pre-K3 lead teacher! Miss Amy is a great asset to
Bunny Bunch Daycare. She is very friendly and comes in each
day with a smile that never leaves! She is very reliable and
always willing to lend a hand whenever needed. Miss Amy is
very generous, kind and positive. She is loved by all of the
children, parents and her co-workers. Her dedication,
patients and love for the children in her classroom doesn't go
un-noticed! She has a passion to teach her students to
become successful learners! She overall shows amazing
leadership skills and always goes above and beyond her duties
as a teacher! Thank you for all of your hard work!

Congratulations Miss Amy, we love you!!!

#### Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR OVALITIES!!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Aubrev

TODDLER: William

PRE K 3: Cecilia

PRE K 4: Vera

### Happy Birthday!!!

We would like to wish Gabriel, Lottie and Landon a very happy 2<sup>nd</sup> birthday. We would also like to wish Miss Cori a very happy birthday this month!!

## Infant Room News!!

This month's theme for the infant room is "Fun in fall" Miss Ann Marie and their infants will be busy doing a lot of entertaining activities that will stimulate their different senses. The babies will have fun learning about this topic and will be participating in various activities such as making a handprint acorn, leaf rubbing, painting with jello and making leaf mobiles. To prepare for our feast the infants will be making Thanksgiving placemats, lego painting to look like corn, pilgrim and Indian hats and feather painting.

We would like to invite all of the infants and their parents, grandparents, or any guests they would like to bring to our annual Thanksgiving Feast on Thursday November 13<sup>th</sup>. You can enjoy lunch with other parents and children to celebrate the holiday!

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Aubrey! Aubrey is such a beautiful and smart little girl with golden blonde curls and bright blue eyes! Aubrey is very sweet and loves to give hugs to her friends and teachers. Aubrey loves to read books with teachers and by herself. She always likes to tell her version of the story! She loves singing silly songs, her favorite being patty cake. She is a great dancer and loves playing catch with her teachers! This cutie is very active by running, jumping and talking around the classroom. Aubrey loves to eat and talk with her friends during lunch time! We are so proud of all of her accomplishments here at Bunny Bunch and soon she will be officially a Toddler!

Congratulations Aubrey, we love you!!!



## Toddler Room News!!

"Harvest" is the theme for the toddler room! Our weekly themes will include, 'Farm Animals', 'Fun with Books', 'Turkey Time' and 'Harvest Time' along with celebrating Thanksgiving! Miss Jamie will start off the month by introducing different types of farm animals! They will be making sheep puppets and finger-painting cows! Miss Jamie and her toddler friends will be having fun with different books! Miss Jamie and her toddlers will be reading Dr. Seuss and Clifford books! The children will make glitter fish and Clifford hats to go along with the books! To prepare for our Thanksgiving feast the toddlers will be making turkey feathers out of pasta, paper bag turkeys and having fun getting messy by painting acorns!

We would like to invite all of the toddlers and their parents, grandparents, or any guests they would like to bring to our annual Thanksgiving Feast on Thursday, November 13th. You can enjoy lunch with other parents and children to celebrate the holiday! Also, if your child does not attend daycare on Thursday November 13th, you are still more than welcome to attend for lunch!

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, William! William is an intelligent boy who loves reading books! He loves singing songs with his teachers and friends! He also loves going outside and playing on the slide! His bright blue eyes and his adorable smile sure wins his teachers over! William is very smart; he can name all of the colors and most of the shapes. William is very caring boy who is always sharing his toys with his friends. He is outgoing, funny and he always says "hi" to everyone he sees! Williams favorite activities are circle time and Movin' and Groovin'! We are so proud of how much William has accomplished in these past couple months at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations William, we love you!!!



# Pre K 3 Room News!!

After having so much fun painting pumpkins and celebrating Halloween with lots of fun crafts, it is now time for "Fall Harvest". Our weekly themes will include, 'Down on the Farm', 'Turkey Time', 'Pilgrims and Native Americans' and 'Thanksgiving Celebrations'! During the month of November the Pre-K 3 classroom will be learning the concept under/behind, forward/backwards and same/different. They will also be making farm animal crafts. Miss Amy's class will be getting ready for Thanskgiving by doing different activites with turkeys, and learning about the Pilgrims and Indians! The children will be making handprint turkeys and a paperbag turkey. The children will be introudced to pumkin pie and making a snack from it. This is going to be a Terrific month for Pre K 3! Miss Amy would like to take the time to congratulate her Pre-K3 students on doing a wonderful job on their ABC'S while having fun! Thank you for remembering our special letter of the week for show and tell!!

We would like to invite our Pre-K 3 class and their parents, grandparents, or any guests they would like to bring to our annual Thanksgiving Feast on Thursday, November 13th. You can enjoy lunch with other parents and children to celebrate the holiday! This is a wonderful time to meet all of your child's friends and teachers. Also, if your child does not attend daycare on Thursday November 13th, you are still more than welcome to attend for lunch!

Congratulations to our Pre K 3 Star of the Month, Cecilia! Cecilia is a loveable girl with a funny personality that lights up the room when she walks in! Cecilia is doing a great job with tracing her name and very excited about learning rhyming words. Her favorite centers are dress up and the kitchen area. She loves to pretend she is a cook and makes yummy pizza! Her big brown eyes and her cute little smile holds a special place in all of her teacher's hearts! Cecilia is a very sweet girl who always invites classmates to play with her. She is very loveable as she always goes the extra mile to lend a helping hand. Cecilia loves to give hugs to her friends and teachers. She is very smart and loves to learn! We are so proud of all of Cecilia's accomplishments! Congratulations Cecilia, we love you!!!



# Pre K 4 Room News!!

This month's Pre K 4 theme is "Harvest." Our weekly themes will include, 'Harvest', 'Down on the Farm' along with 'Giving Thanks' and 'Celebrating Thanksgiving'! The students are so excited to be celebrating Thanksgiving along with learning how to give thanks to everyone around them. The Pre-k 4 class has been working hard on their writing, letters, numbers, and manners! This month the students will be making a we are thankful book, acorn art, hand turkey, tree and leaf art and a thankful turkey. For 'Down on the farm' week Miss Cori and the children will be learning about cows, horses, pigs, making a barn and a muddy pig craft. For Thanksgiving the students will be making center pieces for thanksgiving, placemats, turkey track craft, fabulous feather art, a pilgrim hat and a feather headband. They will have their first evaluations this month so look for a sign-up sheet for a conference with Miss Cori!

We would like to invite our Pre-K 4 class and their parents, grandparents, or any guests they would like to bring to our annual Thanksgiving Feast on Thursday, November 13th. You can enjoy lunch with other parents and children to celebrate the holiday! This is a wonderful time to meet all of your child's friends and teachers. Also, if your child does not attend daycare on Thursday November 13th, you are still more than welcome to attend for lunch!

Congratulations to our Pre K 4 Star of the Month, Vera! Vera is such a smart girl who can brighten anyone's day with her charming smile and personality. She is always the first to greet her teachers and friends with a hello or a good bye! Vera can spell, sign and write her name. She is also beginning to write by sounding out words! Vera loves to participate in circle time! She is a wonderful friend who is often caught sharing or helping friends! She loves playing dress up, kitchen, and outside with her friends! You always know when Vera is around because she is always one to make you laugh! She loves giving and receiving hugs and compliments. We are so proud of you Vera! Congratulations Vera, we love you!!!



# Happy Fall! Bills Day & Fire Fighter Visit!











